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Dear Parents/Carers 

Mother’s Day is next weekend and the Parents and Friends have organised a stall 

for the students so that they can buy a small gift for their Mums and significant 

people for $5.00 on Friday. Please send along wrapping paper so that the gift can 

be wrapped after they purchase. Thank you to Lisa Abbey and her team of helpers 

for organising this event. 

The Parents and Friends have also arranged a Mother’s Day raffle and asked the 

students in the Junior School Council to sell the tickets. The tickets are $1.00 each 

and are on sale every day just prior to lunch time. The raffle will be drawn on 

Friday. 

Next week the Year 3 and 5 students will be sitting their NAPLAN tests. Students 

celebrating Eid ul Fitr have permission to sit the Numeracy NAPLAN test on 

Monday 17 May 2021. 

Please mark Friday 23 July as a pupil free day which has been approved for 

Cultural Understanding and Safety Training (CUST).  

Jarod Ryan and I will be attending the Manningham Monash Principals 

Conference this week. If you require assistance please contact the office and ask 

for Sue Fuller, one of our Learning Specialists. 

Thank you to the parents and staff who assisted Kate Enticott and Jarod Ryan with 

the organisation of the House Cross Country at Ruffey Lake Park. The students 

Year 3 – 6 had a wonderful time! Congratulations to all the students who 

completed the course! A team has been selected for the District Cross Country on 

Friday 21 May. 
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Our school captains, Zoe and Nate represented Donburn by laying a wreath at the 

Templestowe Rotary Anzac Service. 

Please do not forget to consent and pay on Compass for the incursion with the 

indigenous artist Robert Young. This will be a very informative learning experience 

for all the students. Robert will explain the indigenous culture from the perspective 

of a Victorian aboriginal. 

Congratulations to Lauren Maher, her husband Jeremy and 

daughter Goldie on the arrival of Clementine Pearl. We are all 

looking forward to Clementine visiting Donburn in the near 

future.  

 

I hope all the mothers and significant people in our community 

have a lovely day on Sunday! 

      Kind regards 

         Julie 



Frid    7 May  Mother’s Day Stall for the Children to shop $5 gifts 

Mon  10 May  Students Walk Safely to School Day (see article) 

Tues 11 May  NAPLAN Years 3 and 5 (11 May - 13 May) 

Frid  14 May  SWPBS Pyjama Day Dress Up (normal school shoes to be w orn) 

Mon 17 May  Parent Cyber Safety Evening 7pm-8pm (COMPASS payment pls) 

Frid  21 May  Science Talent Search applications due (COMPASS payment pls) 

   “  Year 1 Mini Beast Incursion (COMPASS payment pls) 

   “  District Cross Country (participating students) 

Mon 24 May  Artist Robert Young Incursion & Mural (COMPASS payment pls) 

Thur 27 May  Years 5/6 Winter Sport Round 1 

Frid  28 May  Donburn Disco (P&F Event) 

Mon 31 May  Years 1/2 Swimming Program (10 days)(COMPASS payment pls) 

Tue    1 Jun  Years 5/6 Public Speaking Evening 

Sun    6 Jun  Movie Night - (P&F Event) 

Mon 14 Jun  Public Holiday 

Tues  15 Jun  Years 5/6 Camp Weekaway (4 days) (COMPASS payment pls) 

Wed 28 Jun  Years 3/4 Camp Manyung (3 days) (COMPASS payment pls) 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

Holidays, Pupil Free and Term Dates   

Public Holiday Monday 14 June 

School Holidays start Saturday, 26 June  

Term 3 starts Monday, 12 July (10 weeks) 

School Holidays start Saturday, 18 September  

Term 4 starts Monday, 4 October (11 weeks) 

School Holidays start Saturday, 18 December  



ANZAC DAY SERVICE  

On the 22nd of April, 2021, Mrs Hoskin and Mr D, took us, Nate and Zoe to 

the Templestowe RSL ANZAC Service to represent Donburn. 

We were given Australian flags and we brought a 

wreath to lay at the memorial. Many representatives 

from other schools also participated. There were 

approximately 25 schools. We began with many 

speeches from members of the local council. Shortly 

after that, we started laying down our wreaths. The first 

wreath was laid by the Mayor of Manningham Council, 

and the last wreath was laid by Matthew Guy, MP. He 

then made a very inspiring speech, about the ANZAC’s 

sacrifices for our country.  

We finished with a minute of silence and the ANZAC oath.  

We sang the Australian national anthem and then parted. It was an 

extraordinary moment and a special experience.  

Nate and Zoe 



SWPBS -  SCHOOL WIDE POSITIVE BEHAVIOUR SUPPORT 

We are very proud to say that at Donburn we have been showing that we 

can be safe, respectful and positive learners. We have been receiving Hoots 

from the staff for our behaviours and as a school we have filled the 

Respectful Hoot Tub.  

As a reward, the students have 

voted on a free dress pyjama day. It 

will be held on Friday 14 May.  

Please remember appropriate 

footwear must be worn (no slippers or 

thongs). Since this is a reward that the 

students have earned, there will be no 

gold coin donation needed. Well done, 

students! 

Tippee and Akshaya 

SWPBS Leaders,  

ART CAPTAINS’ NEWS 

Hi I’m Zara and Avni, we are the Donburn Art Captains.  

We would love it if instead of wasting ordinary objects such as 

buttons, large pinecones and other objects including cardboard 

tubes from paper towel rolls (no T/P please,) you could donate 

them to the Art Room! 

These items can be dropped off at the Art Room to Mrs McInnes or Ms Manz, 

who would be most grateful for your support! 

Thank you,  

Zara and Avni 



We have been very busy in our school garden watering, weeding and getting 

ready to plant.  

Garden Club is every Wednesday lunch from 

1:40pm - 2:30pm.  

If you would like to volunteer please see the office. 

Thank you and hope to see you in the garden!  

Sustainability Team  

SUSTAINABILITY NEWS 

Next Tuesday marks the beginning of our ‘Nude Food Tuesdays!’. That means 

that your child needs to bring non-packaging foods to school.  

Please send food in recyclable containers so we can protect the environment 

from eating our plastic and wrappers. 

From the Sustainability Captains, Viann & Joel. 

Remember... 

 No plastic packaging on snack or lunch  

 No wrappers  

 You can put food in containers  

NUDE FOOD TUESDAYS 



DISTRICT FOOTY DAY 

On Wednesday 28 March, some of the Year 5 and 6 girls went to 

Templestowe Reserve to meet several other schools for a Girls Football Day. 

Donburn took two different teams, a Year 5 team, ‘Donburn Red’, and a Year 6 

team, ‘Donburn Green’. 

Each team played 5 matches against other schools in 

the district.  

One of the favourite matches was Donburn against 

Donburn! Donburn Green won in the end, but it was a 

close game.  

Thank you to all the teachers and helpers who helped 

make the wonderful day possible. 

Scarlett 6D 



HOUSE CROSS COUNTRY 

On April 27, the Year 3 - Year 6 Donburn students competed in the school 

cross country event at Ruffey Lake Park. We had people cheering for the 

runners and students cheering for their houses which made everyone run that 

bit faster.  

At the end of the day we were all exhausted!  

I want to say a big thank you to all these parent helpers and teachers who 

made the cross country event possible - we all love the cross country event! 

Mason - 6B 



WALK SAFELY TO SCHOOL DAY 



Chess Club has commenced for Term 2. We had so much fun this week 

playing with our friends and learning new tricks. Chess Club is every Tuesday 

from 1:40 pm-2:30 pm. 

 If your child would like to join, please see the registration form attached.  

Thank you 

Chess Club  

CHESS CLUB 



PARENTS AND FRIENDS MOTHER’S DAY STALL FOR THE CHILDREN 
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SCHOOL CODE OF CONDUCT - CHILD SAFETY 



COMMUNITY NEWS 
The Department of Education and Donburn Primary School Council do not endorse the products or services of any private advertiser or 
community group. No responsibility is accepted for accuracy of information contained in advertisements or claims made by them. 

If you have a concern at any time regarding any issue to do with the school please feel free to mention it to  

Julie Hoskin (Principal) or Jarod Ryan (Assistant Principal).  

MOTHERS OF PRESCHOOLERS (MOPS)- Structured mother’s group with crèche in Doncaster for mums of kids  

aged 0-6 years. Two Wednesday mornings per month during school term. Socialise, eat, learn, craft and RELAX!  

First session free for new mums -Call/text Donburn mum Margaret 0410 120 446 e: mops@holytrinitydoncaster.org.au. 

MENDING AND ALTERATIONS – Zips, hems, lengthening, shortening, taking-in or letting-out. Grandparents of Dean and 
Olivia, with over 50 years experience as a tailor and a dressmaker. Call Andrea on 9842 7860, East Doncaster. 
 

CONTINENTAL MITCHAM - Stanley Chen (Parent) Director 582 Whitehorse Road, Mitcham  e: conti.mitcham@gmail.com   
www.continental-tyres.com.au 

CURRAWONG TENNIS CLUB (Cnr Reynolds & Springvale Roads, East Doncaster) Extensive Junior Coaching Junior 
Groups (5-18 years), Private Lessons, Friday Social, Friday Night Junior League, Weekend Competition, Holiday Programs 
& Round Robins, Free Trial and Ladies Mornings. Contact Club Coach Ultimate Tennis Training Gary Pitts 0404 028 104. 
 

MINDFULNESS CLASSES FOR KIDS to help kids balance stress, improve focus and concentration, reduce anxiety, 

decrease worry, help them cope with change and improve self-esteem. More details from Ryan (parent), 

info@minderly.com.au or 0488100255  

RHSPORTS Donburn uniform items For School Donburn hats, you can order on-line and they will be shipped to you or 

free to the school. www.rhsports.com.au Shop 14/100 New Street Ringwood  Ph: 039870 1377  

MAT PILATES Wednesdays 5:30pm to 6:30pm at Ruffey Lake Park. Cost $10  Call Mandy on 0409 568 221 to book! 
 

MANNINGHAM UNITING CHURCH PLAYGROUP Playgroup spaces available now. Manningham Uniting Church in 
Templestowe. Address: 109 Wood Street Templestowe (access from carpark to hall) For children 0-5 years and their 
parents, grandparents and carers. Craft, painting, playdough, messy play, outdoor and indoor play all included each session. 

More details from Chris playgroup@manninghamuc.org or Claire 0410827597 
 

INDIVIDUAL EYELASH EXTENSIONS Applied to each individual eyelash - No more mascara! Completely harmless to your 
natural lashes when applied correctly. Home based business in Donvale, professionally trained and qualified.  Call Bec 0430 
318 172. 
 

DONBURN BADMINTON Thursday Mornings from 9:15am - 11am (a change of day and now for Dads and Mums)  Come 
and join us at social badminton. Bring your friends. Get to know members of Donburn community.  Great exercise, even 
better coffee. Call or text Allison (Raf and Asher’s mum) 0400 984 288. Even if you’ve never tried, you can cheer us on. 
Kiddies and bubs welcome. 

 

Using the app -  COMPASS SCHOOL M ANAGER APP  

Using the web link - https://donburn -vic.compass.education  

or click on the link on our web site -  www.donburn.vic.edu.au  

IMPORTANT PHONE NUMBERS TO KEEP HANDY 

Kids Help   kidshelpline.com.au   phone 1800 55 1800 

Parent Line   betterhealth.vic.gov.au   phone 13 22 89 

Headspace   headspace.org.au    phone 1800 650 890 

eSafety Commissioner - esafety.gov.au - Advice for parents and carers to help   

           children have safe experiences online  

mailto:mops@holytrinitydoncaster.org.au
mailto:info@minderly.com.au
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fscanmail.trustwave.com%2F%3Fc%3D4062%26d%3Duqni3GhcM0vs5hroIV53mDikyW9CCfosWgm-P5lwqw%26s%3D1411%26u%3Dhttp%253a%252f%252fwww%252erhsports%252ecom%252eau%252f&data=02%7C01%7Choskin.julie.m%40edu

